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What a wonderful first week back after the
half term. Pre-school students have been
busy taking part in a “Spark” week, sparking
their interests about under the sea and
dinosaurs. The children have been excited
investigating and exploring how they want
to continue their learning.

Next week the children will be looking at
different creatures that live under the sea
and will also be exploring volcanoes! The
children have also had a lovely time visiting
the library and reading with Ms Linda.
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MESSAGE FROM THE
TEACHERS:

Miss Byars will open the doors at 6:50am in the
morning and the children should enter through
this door. Please remember to bring your library
books back on the day you visit the library.
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HOME ACTIVITY:
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Practise writing the letter
by using your fingers to write
it in sand or maybe you can
even use shaving foam!
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Library Books - Please make sure e o) e
books are returned in the yellow library =

folders to allow your child to take a new SILVER m

book out.
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Photos of the Week




